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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

AUG | 2 380 R *:  SA/ECA

Mr. J. Leonard Ledbetter, Director
Environmental Protectiun Division
Georgia Department of Natural Resources
270 Washington Street, S.W.

Atlanta, Georgia 30334

Dear Mr. Ledbetter:

This is to confirm the discussion Mr., Ashliey held with Messrs. James Setser
and William Cline following our review of the DivisionS radiation control
program conducted on May 28 and 29, 1980.. The review covered the principal
administrative and technical aspects of the program. This included an
examination of the program's organization, administration and laboratory
capabilities; environmental, radioactive waste and emergency response

activities; and the status of the Division's radioactive waste disposal
regulations.

we have no comments at this timc regarding those areas which were examined.

I appreciate the cooperation and courtesies extended by Messrs. Setser and
Cline to Mr. Ashley during his visit.

In accordance with our standard procedures, I am enclosing an extra copy of
this letter which is provided for placement in your State Public Document
Files or to otherwise be made available for public review.

Sincerely,

ZK(_UW//@M

G. Wayne Kerr, Acting Director
Office of State Programs

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: State Public Document Room
NRC Public Document Room
J. Setser
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